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Dear Parishioner

This newsletter follows on quickly from last month’s issue but there is much to tell you.   Our Malawi project is truly blessed with the faithful support of our parishioners and one of them will be ‘going the extra mile’ next month.   
We have a really important event taking place when Carl Stick will be travelling to South Africa to take part in a gruelling marathon.   You read about this in the Christmas issue of the Corpus Christi Chronicle but here’s a reminder:
Carl’s event is called the Comrades Marathon and is run over a distance of 90 km (or 56.1 miles).   There will be up to 18,000 contestants running from Pietermaritzburg  in the Kwazulu-Natal province to Durban. 
Carl recently ran in the London Marathon, so is well prepared for this gruelling event.
He is doing this to raise funds for two charities.  One is the Kusasa Project, a group of schools in South Africa which facilitate academic, sporting and life skills for underprivileged children.  The other is our own Malawi-Twin and will benefit our Micro Loans project. 
* * * * *

This project helps to create a little extra income in the parish communities.   We send money to the parish priests to enable them to make loans to selected residents. 
The loans will enable them to set up their own small business and earn a living using their particular skill or experience.   It could be something simple such as investing in a stall on the local market where they could sell food which they have grown in their small allotments.   Many live near the lake or a river and may be enabled to catch and sell fish.   

Others may have access to one of the sewing machines we have sent via the container project and could make a small living repairing or making clothing. 
There are so many possibilities if they only had a little money to get themselves started.   

This project is especially helpful to widows with children who rely solely on growing food for their subsistence.
We are not simply providing money for food, we are providing the means for people to feed themselves - and they are grateful for this opportunity.
Carl hopes that you will sponsor him in his mammoth effort.    If you would like to support him and help our Micro loans project, there are two ways in which you can do this:
If you wish to donate via the internet please visit: www.justgiving.com/CarlStick-Comrades-Malawi-microloans-appeal
Or visit: Just Giving/’Give to a Fundraiser’ and enter ‘Carl Stick’
You can learn more about Carl’s run at www.comrades.com   
You can also learn about the schools project at www.thekusasaproject.org
If you do not access the internet (or prefer not to give using this method), please put your donation in an envelope clearly marked ‘Carl Stick’ and post it through the door of the Parish office.  
If you give by cheque, please make this payable to Corpus Christi Church.   If you are a taxpayer and have signed a Gift Aid declaration, we can claim gift aid on your donation. 
Whilst Carl is running in South Africa on 1st June, four of our parishioners will be arriving in Malawi.
On May 31st Ken & Sue Marsh and Peter & Lily Wells will fly to Malawi for a two week visit.   They will be greeted on their arrival by Fr Denis, who will accompany them throughout their stay.

They will visit the parishes of Chiringa and Njale and will then drive north to Fr Denis’ own parish of Karonga.  
Much work has been undertaken in these parishes with our help and the four will be able to view progress.   They will meet with members of the communities and visit the parish churches and schools.

They will also have the opportunity to speak with some of the ladies who are involved in the Micro Loans project and it may also be possible to meet some of our sponsored students.
Apart from the three parishes, visits will also be made to two schools which have each received a great deal of help via our Container project.   
They have received computers, printers, sewing machines and many different types of educational equipment including stationery.   One of the schools is a junior seminary and the other is a secondary school in a very impoverished area of Lilongwe, the capital city.
A report of the visit will be prepared, together with photographs and video footage.   
Thank you for all the help you have given to our friends in Malawi.

Peter Wells

On behalf of your Malawi team
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